
March 16, 2005 

Service Bulletin M-1162 
 
We have been receiving warranty claims, pertaining to this bulletin, where the ICM has been 
replaced. This bulletin instructs you to reflash the stock ICM using Digital Technician. When 
you file the claim you will use the ICM part number as the problem part with the quantity of 0. 
Please make sure to review all Service Bulletins for the proper procedures. 




